From:
To:
Alex Smyth

Subject: [EXT] Middlebrook Bridge #4

Date: August 19, 2021 11:09:49 AM

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Woolwich Council and Centre Wellington Council members,

Please save the Middlebrook Bridge for current users and for the future.

I am newly retired and an active gravel cycling tourist. The local gravel roads provide a scenic and low traffic way to enjoy our beautiful area, and stay both physically and mentally fit.

Thank you for your attention.

Sincerely,

Taylor